
Nettlestead Parish Council

The Accounts and Audit Regulations require that the Authority retains copies of the Annual Governance and Accountability Return readily accessible for 5 years
(Paragraph 13.2). This requirement has not been met; however, the Council answered "yes" to Assertions 3 and 4 in Section 1 regarding compliance with laws
and regulations in general and specifically observing the elector’s rights contained in the Accounts and Audit Regulations. In 2023/24 the Council needs to put in
place arrangements to ensure that it fully complies with the Accounts and Audit Regulations.

The Council asserted in its Annual Governance Statement by ticking 'yes' to Assertion 4 that during 2022/23 it took reasonable steps to comply with laws and
regulations, but the completion notice and audit report at the conclusion of the 2020/21 audit were published after the statutory date of 30 September set by the
Accounts and Audit Regulations (2015). In 2023/24 the Council needs to put in place arrangements to ensure that it fully complies with the Accounts and Audit
Regulations.
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